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Friday 13th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
As part of the ongoing development of our Enterprise education at West Jesmond Primary 
school, Y4 are shortly going to be involved in a very exciting, fun and rewarding workshop called 
‘Clowning Around’ run by Carole Richards and her team for the Northumberland Education 
Business Partnership. 
 
The cost of these workshops to school is considerable, but I feel this will be far outweighed by the 
benefit to the children, as we strive to raise aspirations and further develop and promote enterprise 
education at West Jesmond. 
 
The cost of the workshop will be partly met by the profit we made at our Enterprise stall at the 
school Christmas fair. We would however, welcome a contribution of £3 per child towards the 
remaining cost.  Please pay through our online payment system – Sims Pay. 
 
The dates for the workshops are as follows: 
 

 One half of Y4 – Monday 23rd March 
 The other half of Y4 – Tuesday 24th March 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 
 

Mrs Lucy Oades 
Enterprise and Raising Aspirations Coordinator 

 

 
 
 


